APOLOGIES OR GUESTS: Please advise Darrell Gaukroger on 6452 3302 by midday of meeting.
Remember — non-apology & non-attendance means you still pay for the meal.
FAX A FINE - MARK REVELANT - 6452 1815

ROSTER FOR JANUARY: Aftendance. Wolfgang Laub

Property. Col Hackney

*** Re Roster Duties: Please arrange for a member of each team to be there early or a substitute If
not attending.

THOUGHT OF THE WEEK None. Next Week: Neville Locker

FUTURE PROGRAMS: N
- 6/2 Happy Valley Meeting (Saturday)

NEWS AND HAPPENINGS:

CLUB:

;{%}% John C: advised that the Pl s_deents would arrive at 4 pm on 19 January at Centennial
’ Park one more billet is urgently needed.
o

Wednesday 20 January: is Rio Tinto National Science Forum dinner at Ginninderra

Rotary Club, bookings by 15 January.
Tony D: reminded members of the Prince of Egypt film and supper night at the Savoy

on January 14. Adults $10, Kids $7, Family (2 adults and 2 kids or 1 adult & 3 kids) $30.

Please come along and heip the cause.
DG Max: has asked for nominations for the Jean Harris awards, they must be in by 15

January. Call Des T. l
Dugald M: advised that at 6 pm on Friday there would be a ground breaking ceremony

opposite the Gaol in Vale Street for the Commemorative Wall project. Come along for
the sausage sizzle and champagne. Cooma Lions have adopted this as a project for

1999.
Cooma'’s 150th Anniversary Shirts: are on sale at the Visitors Centre and Councill

Offices. Don'’t forget to buy yours.
The SMA: have an archive of some 80,000 photos that are about to be sent into

storage in Canberra, there is a project underway to try and electronically store these

before they disappear for all time.
Don’t forget: The February 6 meeting is being held on Saturday 6 February at Happy

Valley.
Suzy Dunn: gave a presentation on her upcoming exchange to the USA, she spoke of

her aspirations in stage and dance, played the video of Monaro High's winning Rock
Eisteddfod entry Cracks in the Sea Meant and talked about the ambassadorial role she

would piay.

Attendance Last Week. 37 members out of 41 = 90.2% Visiting Rotarians: Gary Naimn
(Queanbeyan West); Ken Hatfield (Port Darwin) Guests: Kerrie Nairn (Gary N), the Dunn Family
(Club) Apologies: Alyson HJ; Tony S; Ken D; Dave H Leave of Absence: Carlo P; Mark H

ROTARY INFORMATION:

ROTARY AUTHORS

Ken Scheller Literacy Awards for 1998: were uniquely shared by two authors. President

Penny Hadley of RC Adelaide Daybreak (on the Delhi Council on Legislation); and Michael
Sharp, a TRF Ambassador from Penrith, NSW (on his nine months in Vietnam) RDU Nov. p28.

BULLETIN REPORTER: Steve Shirvington




